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A Learning Ladder for Life

21st February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Change of INSET day

I am writing to let you know that our final INSET day has been rescheduled to Friday 20th May. This is to
accommodate whole staff training on phonics and was the only date available.

This means that Friday 1st July will now be a normal school day.
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding,

Yours sincerely

Mg D

Mr M Currie
Head of School
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